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Comments: Comment on Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest Proposed Action 

 

Greetings,

 

I recently sent a comment letter via the US Postal Service from the board of the Ninemile Wildlife Workgroup

dated August 26, 2014, . I've attached a copy of that letter for your records. Since then, I received an ownership

map near and adjacent to the Clearwater National Forest that gives a visual representation of the potential

wildlife connectivity that I spoke about in the previously mentioned comment letter. I am attaching a copy of that

map that you can use for the planning record and for future analysis of connectivity corridors important to wildlife

and the Ninemile Wildlife Workgroup. The Clearwater National Forest is in the bottom left corner of the map. 

 

Thanks for your consideration.

 

Pat Sweeney

Chair

Ninemile Wildlife Workgroup

406 626-1610

 


